ManNING ARCADE,

C.S.MacinNES, K.C.

TORONTO. 19th May, 1927.

General Sir Arthur W.Currie, G.C.M.G., etc.,
Principsl and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear General Curries

I was glad to receive your letter of
17th instant, with its interesting information as to the
British and American delegation.

I have already been in touch with
Mr, Arthur Meighen, and have hopes that he may go. I have
sent him your letter, and have also sent copies of it to
Sir Joseph Flavelle and 4r, -N.W.Rowell, and we will do
what we can to persuade Mr., Meighen to go.

I would suggest that a line from
yourself to Hume Cronyn, who is expected to be back at

his home in London,COntario, in a few days, would be
helpful. He has already been approached on the subject

by Curtis and others in England,

Yours sincerely,
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